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Holiday Closure Notice 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Please note that our laboratory and distribution will close for the holiday season, with our last working day of 2024 
being Friday, 20th December. We will resume regular business hours on Monday, 6th January 2025. 
 
Stock Orders: 
We will process stock orders received up to 12:00pm 18th December 2024.  To ensure delivery and timely receipt we 
recommend orders are submitted earlier.  
 
Sample Testing: 
We will process sample test submissions received up to 3:00 pm 20th December 2024.  Please observe this cutoff 
time to ensure laboratory samples are processed and results can be provided in timely fashion.  
 
We trust this notice will allow sufficient opportunity to plan required activities and allow for an enjoyable holiday 
season.   
 
Thank you for all your orders in 2024 and we look forward to providing continuing support in 2025.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Team @ SC Bio Ltd 
 
40 Kenwyn Street, Parnell, Auckland, NZ 
Lab Team: +64 27 286 6129 
scb@scbio.co.nz  
www.scbio.co.nz  
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